
  
 

  
Killermont Primary School PTA Meeting 

 14th November 2022 

 
Minutes 

1. Welcomes and apologies 

2. Halloween review: 

Successful parties with a great turn out. The treat bags and 

games in the bistro worked well. Point to consider for next year 

would be to consider a one way system for drop off and pick up 

as the main door was very busy. 

3. Treasurer's report : Despite the Halloween disco being a free 

event the donation covered costs with a surplus of £120. We 

have received a donation of £300 from Asda. Currently the PTA 

has approx £1100 in the bank. 

4. Christmas pop up shop: to be held on Dec 12th. Donations can 

start being collected from the 9th  Dec and boxes will be placed 

in the school foyer. There will be access to school to set up on 

the 9th from 245pm. 

We will require donations of wrapping paper and gift tags.  

This event will require numerous helpers for set up, sales and at 



the wrapping stations. Jessica will set up a form for volunteers 

and Brian will arrange a float. 

5. Christmas parties: Dates to be confirmed for parties  but we need 

450 packets of crisps and juices. 

P1/P2 books have been purchased and will require wrapped 

nearer the event. Alison offered to investigate prices of items at 

various shops. 

6. Santa drive by: aiming for xmas eve approx 5pm. Dave needs a 

volunteer to be the guide car . Discussions re route for this year 

and decided to shorten route to main streets  to try and simplify 

locating santa.  

7. Xmas cards have all been issued to the children and the amount 

raised is TBC. 

8. Planning for 2023 

Rainbow raffle potentially linking to easter/springtime. Children 

possibly dress in nominated class colour. 

Ladies night is back!! Hazel to contact East Dumbartonshore re 

status of lets for non children events. 

Possibility of holding a dads event this year was discussed and 

suggestions of a BBQ or quiz night. 

World book day in March 

Spring fair will be held in May. 

 

9. AOB 



Sian mentioned that the Cycling championships are in Glasgow in 

August and would be good to see if we could get tickets for the 

school or for prizes. Elspeth will liaise with the Active school 

coordinator and Dave will also make enquiries. 

Elspeth raised the topic of introducing plain hoodies into the 

uniform on PE days which the group were in agreement with. 

Elspeth also raised that a charity had been in contact with the 

school regarding donations. The group felt that the aim of the 

PTA is to raise funds for the school and it could start to blur lines 

and attract other requests if we were to do it for one 

organisation. 

Ailie raised the previous discussion re sound reduction panels for 

the classrooms. Elspeth will liaise with the parent involved and 

council. 

10. Date of next meeting 23/01/23 at Killermont Parish Church 7pm 

 


